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Date:   03/16/2005  
 
To:      Bette Taube 
          Bette.Taube@fcc.gov  
          FCC   
        
From:  Helen Zhao  
          hzhao@ccsemc.com 
          Compliance Certification Services 
  
Re:     FCC ID: ATI9RVOD1023 
          Confirmation No: TC765822  
          Date of Grant:  02/18/2005 
  
Dear Bette, 
We were just informed by the agent that there was some administrative error in the filing process, the real FCC ID the applicant 
wants to obtain is ATI9R 3VOD1023 (mail was attached below for reference). 
  
Accordingly we uploaded aRequest for Dismissal letter to the above mentioned application.  Please kindly dismiss this grant. 
 
Thank you so much for your help! 
  
Helen Zhao  
Compliance Certification Services 
561F Monterey Rd.  
Morgan Hill, CA 95037 
Tel: (408) 463-0885 ext. 131 
Fax: (408) 463-0888 
email: hzhao@ccsemc.com 
    
  
 -----Original Message----- 
From: iris [mailto:iris@etc.org.tw] 
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 11:04 PM  
To: Helen Zhao 
Cc: Mike Kuo  
Subject: FCCID ATI9R3VOD1023(AN05T4543) Grant Problem 
 
Dear Helen, 
We have a problem with grant and invoice of AN05T4543. 
This is our mistake with the submitted process. 
I filled with the wrong FCC ID(ATI9RVOD1023) when I submitted this project. The correct FCC ID should be ATI9R3VOD1023.   
Please help us to update the attached test report and sent the revised ID grant and Inv. to us ASAP. 
  
Best Regards,  
  
Iris Lin 
Engineer / EMC Dept. II 
Electronics Testing Center, Taiwan 
TEL:(02)2602-3052*10 
FAX:(02)2601-0910 


